
 

HOW TO STREAM ONLINE 
We stream both worships at 9 and 11 AM. There are currently 
three ways to stream: 
 

1) Visit our website stpaulumc.org and click on the link on the 
front page. You can also click on Live Worship in our free 
app or click here to visit the streaming site directly. Click on 
the play triangle to start streaming. 

2) If you have Facebook follow us to get a notification when 
we start streaming. You can also visit our Facebook Live 
page: facebook.com/StPaulUMCLargo/live 

3) Stream on Youtube: youtube.com/stpaulumclargo1  
 

HOW TO GIVE ONLINE 
Visit our website stpaulumc.org and click the “Give” link at the 
top of the page or click on Give in our free St. Paul app (search 
St. Paul United Methodist in your app store).  
 

FILL OUT A CONNECT CARD 
Let us know you’re worshipping with us and share prayer re-

quests or other needs: stpaulumc.org/connect-card 

 

W O R S H I P AT 9  A M  

October 24,2021 

  Prelude         Dr. Kathy Tuminello, Accompanist 
  Introit         Dear Jesus In Whose Life I See         Dr. Greg Garvin 
 Welcome                                 Pastor Pam Dubov 
*Hymns Trust and Obey            No. 467 
  Jesus Is All the World To Me          No. 469 
*Apostles' Creed              No. 881 
 Prayer with Lord's Prayer                                         No. 895 
 Offering       Trust, Try and Prove Me        Dr. Greg Garvin 
*Doxology Praise God From Whom                                   No. 94 
  Prayer of Thanksgiving 
*Hymn  How Firm a Foundation              No. 529 
  Message       Don’t All Paths Lead to the Same God? 

Pastor Bob Martin 

Jude 1:22-23; John 1:6-14  
  Directed Prayer 
*Hymn  ‘Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus                 No. 462 
*Benediction  
  Postlude 

 

9 AM Worship Leader: Dr. Robert Williams 
11 AM Worship Leader: Alison Van Duyne 

 
 

T H A N K S G I V I N G  F O R  P I N E L L A S  

You can help us provide 200 Thanksgiv-
ing meals to families in our community! 
We are collecting non-perishable 
Thanksgiving food like stuffing, mashed 
potatoes, canned corn and green beans, 
cranberry sauce, etc. Or you can make a 
monetary donation toward the purchase 
of the turkeys. Just mark your donation 
"Thanksgiving FOR Pinellas" or if you're 
giving online choose "Open Arms" as 
the fund. Drop off food at the church on 
Sunday mornings, or at Open Arms 
(2039 Druid Rd) Mon-Weds from 1-3 
PM. Thank you for helping us share 
God's love with our community!  

W I N T E R  C L A S S E S  

This Christmas season we're offering 
two classes to help you connect with 
God and with the awe inspiring miracle 
of Jesus' birth. Classes will meet at 6 
PM on Wednesdays starting on 
Wednesday, Nov. 10. Register now to 
attend. 
 
The Women of Christmas 
A sacred season is about to unfold for 
three women whose hearts belong to 
God: Elizabeth, Mary and Anna. Follow-
ing in their footsteps, you too can pre-
pare for the Savior to enter your heart, 
your mind and your life in a vibrant, new 
way this Christmas season. Join Patti 
Martin for this study written by wom-
en’s author, Liz Curtis Higgs. Class is 4 
weeks and book costs $15. 
 
Who Needs Christmas 
Rediscover the improbable story of 
Christmas! The story of Jesus’ birth was 
not what anyone expected: a baby... 
born in the armpit of the Mediterrane-
an... to save us from sins that no one 
thought we needed saving from. This 
Christmas season, join Pastor Bob as he 
leads this Andy Stanley study. We'll un-
pack why the improbability of the 
Christmas story is what makes it so be-
lievable. No one could have or would 
have made it up! Study book is $10. 

http://www.stpaulumc.org/
https://stpaulumc.sermon.net/live
https://www.facebook.com/StPaulUMCLargo/live
https://www.youtube.com/user/stpaulumclargo1
https://shelbygiving.com/stpaulumc
https://www.stpaulumc.org/connect-card/
https://www.shelbygiving.com/App/Giving/stpaulumc
https://www.stpaulumc.org/adults/winter-classes/
https://www.stpaulumc.org/adults/winter-classes/


 

 
 
 

C O N N E C T  
 

FACEBOOK GROUPS 
FB Group - StPaulUMC 

FB group -StPaulParentsLounge 
 
 

FACEBOOK LIVE  
Wednesdays at 1 PM 

Wednesdays at 1 is Digging Deeper. Join 
us on Facebook Live as Pastor Bob digs 
deeper into each Sunday’s message topic 
with additional scripture, insights and 
more. If you can’t join us at 1, catch it later 
on demand or visit our app for challenge 
questions and points raised. 
  

KIDS & STUDENTS 
Connect with Children and Student Minis-
tries online and in person. See below for 
social media links and visit our website for 
kids and students. 
 

HANDICAPABLE 
Join our Handicapable Ministry for adults 
with special needs on YouTube each 
Wednesday at 6:30 PM for a new worship 
video. 
 

ADULT STUDIES 
Visit our website to learn about Adult 
Studies meeting in person or online. 

StPaulUMCLargo 
StPaulChildrensMinistry 
SPUMCLighthouse 
SonKissedPreschool 

 
StPaulUMCLargoFL 
treehousekids412 
stpaul_lighthouse 
sonkissedpreschool 

Need help connecting?   
Email church@stpaulumc.org 

Fill out Connect Card 

Alex F. 
Allen 
Barry & Sharon H. 
Bill S. 
Bob & Bonnie 
Carl S. 
Carol 
Carol N. 
Caroline Z. 
Carolyn G. 
Cassie N. 
Christine B. 
Connie 
Craig 
Daune W. 
Deborah  O. 
Dee 
Diana, Karen & 
Paul 
Don N. 
Father Tom D's 
Family 
Fisher & Family 
Ginger 

Holly B. 
Jackson  
Jan 
Jeff 
Jennifer M. 
Jerry 
Jesse 
John 
John G. 
Judi & Family 
Judy B. 
Katie & Paul 
Keith 
Kelli 
Kim M. 
Kristi 
Larry L. 
Lois 
Lonora 
Lorraine P. 
Lucy 
Marilee 
Mia K 
Michael  

 

Nancy C. 
Our Country 
Rebecca and her 
granddaughter 
Sandy & Rich 
Sheldon N. 
Stephen B. 
Stephen H. 
Sue & Joe 
Susan K. 
Tammy B. 
Tom M. 
Val 
Wanda B. 
Windell W. 
Yvette C. 

Please pray for the  
families and friends of 

Ashley Sailer and  

Zack Zeller who  
recently passed on to 

life eternal. 

D E AT H S  

P R AY E R  L I S T  

We're excited that we will 
have poinsettias back in the 
worship center again this 
Christmas! If you'd like to 
dedicate a poinsettia to a 
loved one, or to the Glory 
of God, you can call the 
church office at 584-8165 
or fill out our online form. 
Poinsettias are $10. Please 
note we will be doing a 
PDF digital flower bulletin 
this year instead of a print-
ed bulletin. We have a lim-
ited quantity of flowers 
available and they are first 
come, first served. The 
deadline to be included in 
the flower bulletin is Dec. 
19. You will be able to pick 
up poinsettias after the 
Christmas Eve service.  

P O I N S E T T I A S  

Get your Christmas wreaths 
and luminaries from Boy Scout 
Troop 468, and support the 
troop at the same time! 22” no-
ble fir wreaths are $26 each. 
Luminaries are $9 for a set of 
12. Wreath orders and pay-
ments are due Nov. 1, so if 
you’d like to make an order call 
or text Diane Cole at 422-0018 
or send her an email. Delivery is 
usually the first week of Dec. 

S C O U T S  F U N D R A I S E R  

Financial planning can help us 
prepare for the future and avoid 
unexpected financial hardships. 
Your Finance Team invites you to 
a free educational seminar to 
help you plan for both the ex-
pected and the unexpected. You 
can attend the workshop either 
in person or online on Sunday, 
November 7 at 2 PM. Find more 
info on our website. 

F I N A N C I A L  P L A N N I N G  

http://www.facebook.com/groups/StPaulUMC
https://www.facebook.com/groups/StPaulParentsLounge
https://www.facebook.com/stpaulumclargo/live
https://www.stphttps:/www.stpaulumc.org/children/k-5/
https://www.stpaulumc.org/students/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClO5mJis281vpHvpYt0Ux3g/videos
https://www.stpaulumc.org/adults/
http://www.facebook.com/StPaulUMCLargo
http://www.facebook.com/StPaulChildrensMinistry
http://www.facebook.com/SPUMCLighthouse
http://www.facebook.com/SonKissedPreschool
http://www.instagram.com/StPaulUMCLargoFL
http://www.instagram.com/treehousekids412
http://www.instagram.com/stpaul_lighthouse
http://www.instagram.com/sonkissedpreschool
https://www.stpaulumc.org/connect-card/
https://www.stpaulumc.org/about-us/news/order-holiday-flowers/
mailto:dianecole97@gmail.com
https://www.stpaulumc.org/event/3478839-2021-11-07-financial-planning-for-a-lifelong-journey/


FA M I LY FA L L F E S T I VA L  

Thank you to everyone who helped out with this year’s Fall Festival! We had an amazing turn out, about 700 

people, and we couldn’t have done it without your help! A huge thanks to everyone who donated candy and 

volunteered at the festival, and of course thank you to everyone who decorated a Trunk or Treat car. We’re so 

impressed with your creativity and you made sure all the kids had a lot of fun. Thanks as well to our vendors 

and to the Pinellas Co. Sheriff’s Office!  All of you are what made this event  a success. 


